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Last week we had three meetings. Our first was on Thursday, in this meeting we 

worked on the job-seeker module. In the second meeting which was on Sunday, 

we started to prepare our presentation, decided on who will present which parts.  

 

The last meeting was on Monday. In this meeting we finalized our presentation 

and the demonstration which will be presented in our presentation.  

 

Next week we will have three meeting. In these meetings we will study on 

external web-site and employer module of our system.  
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